ADVISORY NOTICE

June 3, 2010

On behalf of City of Anaheim, we are notifying you that the draft Relocation Plan for the
Brookhurst Street Widening Project has been completed. The Plan will be available for a period
of thirty (30) days for public review and comment beginning Thursday, June 4, 2010. All written
comments regarding the Plan should be submitted no later than 5:00 p.m., Monday, July 5,
2010.

The Relocation Plan is available for your review at the following locations:

Haskett Branch Library Euclid Branch Library
2650 West Broadway, 92804 1340 S. Euclid, 92802
Monday — Friday 11:00am —6:00pm Monday — Thursday 12:00pm - 8:00pm

Friday 12:00pm - 6:00pm

City Clerk’s Office Department of Public Works

200 South Anaheim Boulevard, 92805 200 South Anaheim Boulevard, 92805
2™ Floor; {front counter) 2" Floor; (front counter)

Monday — Friday 8:00am - 5:00pm Monday — Friday 7:30am - 5:00pm

If you have any comments regarding the Plan or the proposed project, submit your written
comments to:

Ms. Michele Folk
Overland, Pacific & Cutler, Inc.
20 Fairbanks, Suite 178
Irvine, CA 92618

Overland, Pacific & Cutler, Inc.
20 Fairbanks, Suite 178

{949) 951-5263 tel

{949) 951-6651 fax



